Eustis School Department

Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

January 30, 2024

Greetings:

The daylight has started to gain a few minutes each day and we've accumulated some snow
to recreate on. | hope that you're able to have a little fun doing what you love, even if it's
snuggling with a blanket and reading a book.

We will be conducting NWEA (Northwest Evaluation Association) testing in the next several
weeks. Please encourage your child to do their best work. The 8th grade will be participating in
NAEP (National Association of Educational Progress) testing on March 4th.

We will begin wrapping up the basketball season this week with games on Wednesday and
Thursday. The girls will be participating in a tournament on February 9th and 10th. The boys
will not be participating this year based on their season stats. We are very proud of both of our
teams and the progress they have made.

Keep your eyes on the ski team as well. They have been doing a great job and their finals
will take place on February 13th at Saddleback, in Rangeley, and February 17th at Lost Valley,
In Auburn.

As we wrap up some of our organized sports and kick off other outdoor activities such as
skiing, snowmobiling, sledding and ice skating, | encourage you to take time to rest and take
care of you and your children. Attendance is important for learning and growth in the school
year and | hope that you can take time to make that a priority. | appreciate you working as a
team to make sure your student is healthy and in school.

Yours in Education,

Tabitha Emery M

Principal

Come Grow With Us



